
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Health Matters Newsletter 
February 2, 2017 

 

Today’s Health Matters Includes: 
  

• Meeting Schedule 

• Community Meetings and Events 
• Data/ Research – How Can Primary Care Support People Who 

Use Substances? Learning From More Than 120 Providers and 
Peers 

• Free on line upcoming webinars 

• Cowichan Service Providers Network Meeting 

• Volunteer Opportunity for BC Summer Games 
 

 

I found this tiny valentine heart in the middle of a forest walk a couple 
of years ago.   Could it symbolize taking care of yourself? Or Taking 
care of the forest?  You pick. 

 

Our Cowichan- Network Member Meetings-  
✓ Next Admin Committee Meeting- March 1, 4:30-6:30 CVRD Committee Room 2 
✓ Next Our Cowichan Network Meeting at March 8 TO BE DETERMINED Light dinner at 5:15 pm 

Meeting starts at 5:45 pm.   

 
Community Events- Meetings 

• Community Response Team Meeting February 18, 9 am-11am Meeting Room 213 at the CVRD 

• EPIC-Community Steering Committee February 15, 1:30 -3:30 pm Ts’i’ts’uwatul’ Lelum 

• VIU Opioid Dialogue- February 14 1:30 pm- 3:00 pm in Lecture Hall  

 
Local Data and or Research-  

How Can Primary Care Support People Who Use Substances? 
Learning From More Than 120 Providers and Peers 



In April 2016, the opioid overdose epidemic was declared a public health emergency by Provincial 
Health Officer Dr. Perry Kendall. There were more than 1400 deaths by overdose in BC in 2017, 
with 1,208 occurring in the first ten months of the year. Improving access to appropriate and 
effective treatments and supports was deemed critical to preventing overdoses before they 
happen. 

Last year, we partnered with the Ministry of Health, the Ministry of Mental Health and Addictions, 
the First Nations Health Authority and the General Practice Services Committee to host two 
journey mapping sessions to explore the current state of treatment options and support for 
people with substance use concerns in primary care settings. Journey maps are visual tools for 
capturing the experiences of individuals or groups interacting with a complex process. Over 120 
health care providers, patients/peers and organizational representatives contributed to the 
creation of six distinct journey maps, including maps specific to Indigenous peers. 

All six maps are available to anyone wanting to learn more about the current state of primary 
care in addressing substance use, from both the health care provider and the patient/peer 
perspectives. We also published a report on the process behind each map, and the major themes 
that emerged. These resources may be of value to anyone seeking to learn more about the opioid 
epidemic, supporting substance users, and addressing stigma in primary care. We invite you to 
explore them.  

 

 
Free Online Learning: Upcoming Webinars 

Can’t make it? Don’t fret.  
By registering you will also receive a recording of the live session along with resources shared. 

Strengthen Your Poverty Reduction Work: Engaging with 
the Health Sector 

Date: February 13, 2018 | 1:00 - 2:00 p.m. EST 
Speakers: Dr. Gary Bloch and Trish Garner 

In this webinar, Gary Bloch and Trish Garner will share insights from their years of 
experience in working to improve health outcomes and the social structures that 
threaten our wellbeing; in particular, they will highlight specific actions that health 
providers can take to address the Social Determinants of Health, and critical 
contributions they can bring to collaborative poverty reduction efforts. 

Register Now 

  

https://app.cyberimpact.com/click-tracking?ct=DJlQSX_6-RizmkprCwkK-5CN9-jLqP0C326liYcyN0JkQ-yONRZHtBTx57mhUbghkddTb64_zcArIHPRIKBkCw~~
https://app.cyberimpact.com/click-tracking?ct=AnEcmqJJVON0r-D_ILUTsajYGSUuNT-zfwKHyYVamDKCMMF1sGo7kVaWQUBu8Uf_VsERTWFjQBro7PHihYHOBQ~~
https://app.cyberimpact.com/click-tracking?ct=cnUxY906p4jZJMCGgthuJIf0uJkCN0wEbATnsjFPi-fNFGLyPePjlkjUozp4emky1XJP8ePNIPnTGRSeP2ilkA~~
https://app.cyberimpact.com/click-tracking?ct=miPEss8WhL3aQ6I1K7br1ReNUp7B8uKBqGMoGLSCN9ckOTfkX85VD4nSbYTQ1TzlsEH9R3VAU3bE-ddB9jfa3g~~
https://app.cyberimpact.com/click-tracking?ct=lUW19Iib3Ia7FqwBmgUPJ3hjYjOEFrJRYuQebtguVQu5h7qZjznlPPWBNzs8QZXCeS_o1HIiuJc_68BDeoPvuA~~
https://app.cyberimpact.com/click-tracking?ct=lUW19Iib3Ia7FqwBmgUPJ3hjYjOEFrJRYuQebtguVQu5h7qZjznlPPWBNzs8QZXCeS_o1HIiuJc_68BDeoPvuA~~
http://www.tamarackcommunity.ca/e1t/c/*W8474xr3sjwGWW8hwdTT5dNRvk0/*W3QM8mj1G5KpsW8Swfq862rr5r0/5/f18dQhb0S1Wd2dYCpGV11-2X2nhdycW2X6F764MNmDNW2q_1Qj6srFJWN49Mx5nbnTV3W1RSXtH5mfQdWW7sQDTs51KdJPW3frHNb3XVRz5W3dmP5991pV3QW3fjlr86--_kSW8xtHgd49WpnvN3YJQr9HRynZW7rSzHb5kywPjW3jxy0D16LpbnW6DRJkq2nkp5NVmhxqF4jcp32W3nlbf36ftyzjVD1RFv3Q-j9SW1b0V955DYkxgW2qFFyl2mr_WQMBG_qb11BTzW4bwZFd2pmFM0W6RJycq3p-s2WW8Fgwhy4bW7g3W5VZHGd2ZYfr2N1_C0Hwtlj_DW6jY0nV1lsgL9W3hd15x5KK_18W11YvCP5xQ490W45QJzF4Fb8SxW8XvW_j5D1HwBMw5ljfTcXBDW8JzMw06S7Mv1W41pyVD8lfPqkW4x5n3d1BytXVN5yFTtRpv-VxW287VVX3WVMntW4w-R_x1BMVb-W2Wg1Qn1BR5qNW3VHGwR81qYF2W7WzSpX7R4XQDW2w5D2W7Jcn_RW2cJ-844Tm1JYW6cfyrZ8fqSlzW190m545bytNKW7L_XYQ97dXqhW5VTN_D97f62TN40C5BYKNFv0VgwYB2854wZ2103
http://www.tamarackcommunity.ca/e1t/c/*W8474xr3sjwGWW8hwdTT5dNRvk0/*W9dVxsg3FZK3zN6SNndgKNv6M0/5/f18dQhb0S1Wd7B0nwVV1y9lb4-BMKTW4VYT-l1tbfQgW2RGJ0x7JFKNdW1rNyrd3JtXcGW3Psm_Y26SbtMN85jmfqMmvdMW6RGtR986hpTRN62gqHV81sx8W86YR5W95hjBcW8LPTQ56mTVBLW8ycR5K6PWRMNVYyXVR4mN8f5W3b_T826M4b1sW54sSKW1dqSrGN5Bs7WbSwTZrW1G99nj731whHW5pxf_w1FcpnWW6nfynh73jG3PW26w39T2ZHNh4W3yWXmb1PkLJdW4tX5zs1RS1k_W5H1-Nt7zKs8wW35y48-9gSrlCW51Hc-058pKhZW4KNwQW3YMTfWW4qxx303mBvjdW7lBGFx6Fbdb0W5CLrgG3YXY1vW6gLSmC7Pj_DbMm0XbtQ0dQ3W6hgndh1HB0JhW8MtB498_mgYcW5JwKsm8yr6khW65CM2T5GTWzBW5Nl1Y28pff_GW2VCGZs48gPrQW7KBG3V6g63WQW8w_PrR6-glLGN1h6lDhNKbXgV_dc2F3M32vJN3tly2nWnWsBW1sZ2nt2f5TtxW49LMk28ShmX4W89YJhm2xsMVPW4lJn9W48XG3YW530HgP704bclVYcFl08l3yykf6Sbb7H11


Building Readiness through the Collective Impact Feasibility 
Framework 
 

Date: February 20, 2018 | 1:00 - 2:00 p.m. EST 
Guests: Robert Albright, Director of Programs, Collective Impact Forum, FSG and Liz 
Weaver, Co-CEO, Tamarack Learning Centre, Tamarack Institute 

Collective Impact (CI) is more than having a good idea, it is about convening 
community leaders around a complex problem and then trying to move the needle 
on that problem. The Collective Impact Feasibility Framework is a useful approach for 
considering the nature of the problem being tackled and the community pre-
conditions which are essential to Collective Impact efforts.  
Join Liz Weaver and Robert Albright from the Collective Impact Forum as they explore the Collective Impact 
Feasibility Framework. 

Register Now 
 

Service Providers Network 

Many of you on this email list are part of the (unofficial) Cowichan Valley Service Providers Networking 
meetings, and for others... well we thought you might be interested. 

We are an informal group of service providers who get together once per month to discuss our 
programs and services with each other or to discuss particular challenges or successes with clients/client 
care or within our larger community. It is an opportunity to let other organizations know about any 
events/programs you may have. Anyone who wishes to do a short presentation on their organization is 
welcomed and encouraged. It is great place to bring new staff to allow them to meet other service 
providers and learn about the referral process at different agencies. 

We aim for the second Wednesday morning of the month. Most of the time our meetings are held at 
Sands Memorial (corner of Ypres and Trunk Road, upstairs meeting room, entrance on Ypres). Coffee, 
tea and hot chocolate are supplied by Sands with our booking. The meeting officially runs from 8:30-
9:30am but we book the space from 8am until 10am to allow people some social networking time 
before and after. 

Our next meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, February 14th. Global Vocational Services will be 
presenting about their organization. If you haven't met their new General Manager, Brian Siff, this is a 
great opportunity to do so. March's meeting will be Wednesday, March 14 and April's meeting will be 
Wednesday, April 11th. Please note that April's meeting will be held at House of Friendship and most of 
the meeting will be Lucy Thomas giving our group a tour of their space. 

Please feel welcome to attend our informal meetings and connect with others. Also, please let me know 
if you wish to be taken off this list so that you don't receive unwanted future emails :) 

Some notes of possible interest for you and/or clients:  

Global will be holding its Job Fair on Wednesday, March 7th between 10am and 2pm. See Global for 
further info. 

Literacy Now Cowichan is seeking volunteer tutors, please see their website or Facebook page.  

http://www.tamarackcommunity.ca/e1t/c/*W8474xr3sjwGWW8hwdTT5dNRvk0/*Vz5qc56g6-dYW91n67S8M7v-Y0/5/f18dQhb0Sq5v8XJ8dWW95YkS72qwv1SM6HVbmKfBRXVf5kw857mvC2W1BQYg06xSPPqW3CRrXY83C23PW8mJ8Wn83P5HjW7tFlz18lphkvW7JXWhF7tZWb9W5ZgT8s5MtnW4W3lNLn85D2BssW3v7CmX5RY2sZW5hjb6F3Q2qb-W5YVJjM8c5KnHV4Cl741tMx4HW3v7CBP3Wlz2MW5RXcQ25DnRgTW5kh_7d3gPWjwW1wchBz5Rp4B2W7K_fZs4YFc44W57-WqM3H_PtyW2DzCtR1zBkTHW6xbXvn4qtXdsW6dwwqn7JZGQPVjqZw91vQh-HW6KZCTw94rGkYW6Kp3Dj67z3DXW8bWr-B2jCM75W49Glq45fFshPW5YK0zL8jGMkXW4KqVvH7JBFKWW7KYM_D6xhDHLN6K6Y12t3k3TW7h7Cdy6Pc2NRN7PwBwrVzQv-VVn7DD12G_s7W1Ww7c-4chTThW5p9Bl212jR4bW7rxMHV3xxDzVVJgpMZ8tmSymW8L_stB3wB3_PW4jCcWS17-0qtW3CwhmT8QbxdkW26wV0q56hcDwVrHZQN26bxxt102
http://www.tamarackcommunity.ca/e1t/c/*W8474xr3sjwGWW8hwdTT5dNRvk0/*W3Sxfxd7DK74dW7Jvdt36s-sCL0/5/f18dQhb0Sq5v8XJ8dWW95YkS72qwv1SM6HVbmKfBRXVf5kw857mvC2W1BQYg06xSPPqW3CRrXY83C23PW8mJ8Wn83P5HjW7tFlz18lphkvW7JXWhF7tZWb9W5ZgT8s5MtnW4W3lNLn85D2BssW3v7CmX5RY2sZW5hjb6F3Q2qb-W5YVJjM8c5KnHV4Cl741tMx4HW3v7CBP3Wlz2MW5RXcQ25DnRgTW5kh_7d3gPWjwW1wchBz5Rp4B2W7K_fZs4YFc44W57-WqM3H_PtyW2DzCtR1zBkTHW6xbXvn4qtXdsW6dwwqn7JZGQPVjqZw91vQh-HW6KZCTw94rGkYW6Kp3Dj67z3DXW8bWr-B2jCM75W49Glq45fFshPW5YK0zL8jGMkXW4KqVvH7JBFKWW7KYM_D6xhDHLN6K6Y12t3k3TW7h7Cdy6Pc2NRN7PwBwrVzQv-VVn7DD12G_s7W1Ww7c-4chTThW5p9Bl212jR4bW7rxMHV3xxDzVVJgpMZ8tmSymW8L_stB3wB3_PW4jCcWS17-0qtW3CwhmT8QbxdkN26wV0qrLh9QVrHHlY3hjNcw102


Hope to see you at our meetings and please pass on to other staff who may be interested. 

Warmest regards, 
 
Wendy Montgomery 
 
Ready to Rent Facilitator, Cowichan Housing Association 
Counsellor, Cowichan Valley Youth Services Association 
Case Manager, Horizon's Pre-Employment Program (CWAV) 
 
wtm@uvic.ca 
250-896-5806 
Wendy Montgomery, MA 
Cowichan Housing Association 
Homelessness Prevention and 
Ready to Rent Community Educator 
wendy.montgomery@cowichanhousing.com 
250-597-1376 Extension 105 

 

Volunteer Opportunity for BC Summer Games 
As you may know, the BC Summer Games (Jul 19-22) are coming to the Cowichan Valley this year, and 
Ladysmith is hosting three events….beach volley ball at Transfer Beach, baseball at Holland Creek 
Ballfields and field lacrosse at Forrest Field.  The Games require a large volunteer base, and your 
involvement in this rare local event could be the experience of a lifetime!   

If you would like to take part as a volunteer, please click here 
https://www.bcgames.net/cwch2018s/DesktopDefault.aspx 

For more information, click https://www.bcgames.org/Home.aspx.   

 

 
 
 

Do you have a resource, event or information you would like to share? 

Send it to cindylisecchn@shaw.ca and it will be included in the weekly 

Health Matters Newsletter 
 
 
 

mailto:wtm@uvic.ca
mailto:wendy.cowichanhousing@gmail.com
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